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CHANGE OF AUDITOR 

 

 

The Company advises that following receipt of consent from ASIC to the resignation of Connect Audit as 
auditor of the Company, BDO East Coast Partnership have now been appointed the auditors of the 
Company. 
 
 
 

For further information, please contact: 
Alwyn Davey 
Company Secretary 
Ph: +61 (0)3 9236 2800 
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